March Madness tournament results

Tournament anglers had to contend with brutal west winds for this tournament, but as usual, 1t did not keep
most folks from catching a bunch of fish and enjoying themselves. All of those club members, as well as many
more who didn’t have fish to weigh, enjoyed the camaraderie, fish stories, and great food at the weigh-in. Randy
Wiscaver and his assistant Cevin Cormier provided top notch BB(Q), while the Pres proved he can’t even make
toast. We encourage all club members, even if they don’t have fish to weigh, or even 1f they didn’t have a chance
to wet a line that day, to come out to tournament weigh-ins to enjoy the fellowship this club has to offer.

Speckled Trout

1. Trenm Woodham
2. Rick Tourne

3. Doug Tierce

4. Jim Foster

5. George Harrison

Junior Sheephead
1. Jackson Hughes

2. Christian Howell
3. Jackson Eubanks
4. Joseph Hughes
5. Ryan Hoffman

J= Junior angler
N= New member
L= Lady angler

* First to weigh-in

6.05 LB5S
5.00
4.95
4.25
4.20

2.50* LBS
2.50
2.10
2.05
1.70

Junior Speckled Trout Sheephead

1. Carson Tierce 3.65 LBS |.Bryann Sullivan(J) 4.45 LBS
2. Bryann Sullivan  3.10 2.Jamie Dixon 4.40

3. Chase Maxwell 235 3.Alvin Bell 3.55

4. Jacob Guy 1.20* 4.0.P. Harrison 3.25

5. Jackson Eubanks 1.20 5.Henry Nall 3.20
White Trout Ground Mullet

1. Jackson Eubanks(J)1.25 LBS 1. Shawn Dixon 0.55*LBS
2. Chase Maxwell (I) 0.90 2. David Thormton  0.55

3. John Fassbender 0.75

4. Jared Kelly 0.55%

5.Doug Tierce 0.55

Donald Wayne “Daktari™ Garretson slaps a golden pond pumpkin on
the board at the April Tournament weigh-in to enter it in the year long big
fish competition. Dak blistered that spottail cuz on a bitsy bug.

President’s Message

Well, if the March meeting and tournament were a ghimpse of what 1s to come, this should be an excellent
year. We continue to have new members joining the club and please continue to encourage friends to make a
meeting. Please take a moment at the meetings to introduce yourself and make everyone welcome. On tournament
day, great food capped of an otherwise brutal day of wind and we were still serving people at 4:45. Special thanks
to Kevin and Randy for the excellent BBQ!! Please remember to wear your PFD’s when running, it might save
your life. Thanks also to Sean Sullivan at 106.5 for giving the club a 10 minute segment 2 weeks ago and to Alan
White with GDO Magazine and 105.5 for air time on Thursday, April 1 during the Outdoors show.



